
 

 
 
 
 

Driver Education 
Registration for Summer 2025 

Will be held from May 8th – May 22nd 
 

Summer classes will start on Tuesday, July 1st  
 

Digital applications and a schedule of classes will be available  
online to download on the HSE and HSW website. 

 

Paper applications and schedules will be available in the main offices at: 
Smithtown High School East & West  

Scheduling will be on a First come/First serve basis. 
 

All classes will be held at HSW & HSE pending registration 

Tuition is $690 
Tuition is Non-Refundable 

Students must have a permit and be mentally and physically ready and capable of driving 
at the start of the driver education course. 

 

For Information Call or Email: 
Mrs. Mattera at High School West – 631-382-2904 

Mrs. Baffo at High School East – 631-382-2702 
OR 

Driver Education Coordinator 
Mr. Savage - dsavage@smithtown.k12.ny.us  
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